

December Newsletter 2023

MERRY CHRISTMAS



"For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace." Isaiah 9:6



Our focus this month was prayer. There is so much need here for a Savior. We do not have the ability to make a difference in this city without His help. Prayer is so vital. We felt lead to do a prayer walk with Brother and Sister Koch around Saint Clement Cathedral.

We have expierenced moves of God during our Sunday meetings with Brother and Sister Koch. We have felt the LORD during times of worship and preaching.

A vision for the Church in Bulgaria and its future has been birthed, and we believe that every door will be opened and God's perfect plan will come to pass.

We have focused on spending time walking through various areas in the city praying, interacting, and shining a light in a dark world.





Focused Prayer

- Connections to be made with people
- Open doors for Bible Studies
- The UPCI to be a registered organization
- Language studies

